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This is our final week and my final newsletter ever.  It has 

been an honour and a privilege to be the head teacher of 

this wonderful school and to have made a difference to the 

lives of so many children in my care.   

 

Thank you for all your support over the years and kind 

words and wishes for the future. 

 

Belton School is not just a building it is much more than 

that.  It is built of unique individuals who all co-operate to 

make a community; one I am immensely proud of.  We have 

had an amazing year with so many highlights and I would 

like to thank everyone who has made this year such a 

success. I wish everyone all the very best for the future 

and have a wonderful summer. 

 

Mrs E de Looze 

Achieved our 
Wellbeing 

Award 

Awarded the 
Gold Games 

Mark 

Rated GOOD in 
our SIAMS 
inspection 

Lions Class – Brass 
Ensemble tuition for 

the year 

A fabulous 
canopy and 

outdoor area 
for our Tigers 

class 

Brilliant attendance.  
97.6% for the second 

year – this is above the 
national average with 17 

children with 100% 
attendance 

Best Year 6 results ever.   
We are above the national average in 

Reading, Writing and Mathematics 

Wonderful productions 
 

KS1 – Shepherd’s Delight 
KS2 - Pantastic 

 

Highlights include: 

Fabulous litter pickers with 

their walkie talkies 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to another great year at Belton School.   
Have a wonderful summer holiday. 

We start back on Wednesday 28th August at 8.45am! 
Breakfast club will be open as usual from 7.45am. 

 

 

Maypole 
dancing and 
keeping the 

tradition alive 

Camping out 
overnight on the 

school field for Year 2s 

Residential visits to 
Scarborough and Edale 

Sporting 
Events 

With some 
of our 

children 
recognised 

for 
excellence 
in football, 

netball, 
gymnastics 
and running 

Exciting enrichment 
visits and visitors 

ranging from VR Day 
and Warburtons to 
Sudbury Hall and 
Cadbury World 

Our favourite, funniest and happiest moments with Mrs de Looze – 
what the children think ………. 

 

“She says funny things that make me laugh.” 

“She tells people off because sometimes people are naughty.” 

“She says hello in the morning on the way to school.” 

“She does good assemblies.” 

“She’s kind and caring.” 

“She dances in the playground.” 

“She appreciates every child in every way.” 

“She is fun!” 

“She let my daddy bring his steam engine into school.” 

“Watching her learn to floss!” 

“When she randomly sings to us!” 

“Doing the YMCA!” 

“When she pretended to be the Queen!” 

“Coming to Loughborough Town hall to watch us dance.” 

“Dancing on the bus in Scarborough.” 

“She dressed up as Gangsta Granny.” 
 
 

 


